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Heraeus Limited Hong Kong on LPPM Good Delivery List  

for Palladium 

 

 

Heraeus Limited in Hong Kong (HLH) succeeded in its LPPM Good 

Delivery application for Palladium and has been added to the LPPM 

Palladium Good Delivery List with effect from October 24, 2011. 

 
The London Platinum and Palladium Market (LPPM) is a renowned 
trade organization, the purpose of which is to promote professional 
trading of both platinum and palladium metals in London.  
 
Refiners who are qualified to be listed on the Good Delivery List, 
require to conform with the LPPM’s strict specification like weight 
accuracy, fineness, appearance and have to proof the ability to do 
excellent assays. The LPPM also considers aspects of long term 
viability for granting the Good Delivery Status to an applicant. 
 
After the inclusion on the LPPM Good Delivery List for Platinum 
since 2008, Heraeus Limited is now remarkably the first refiner in 
Greater China to be accredited by the LPPM both in Platinum and 
Palladium and the first refiner to be also accredited by the London 
Bullion Market Association (LBMA) Good Delivery List on both Gold 
(2006) and Silver (2010). 
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